
This week our BAs were prepping to take their second exam, even though they have an exam to 

prep for, they were able to schedule time out of their day to come to the weekly meeting to work on 

their prototype. This meeting specifically, we were work on the prototype. As PMs we try not to babysit 

them or hold their hand but let them try to figure out and design the prototype on their own. We were 

there to help them if needed of course if they are in anyway stuck on how a function works on the 

prototype. The BAs were also able to set daily meeting to work on the prototype on their own, in which I 

thought was very good of them to do so. We are slowly approaching the deadline of the project. We 

need to start producing faster or we might not make it on the deadline with a good final product.   


